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Raszka Shelley

From: lee zucker <lee.m.zucker@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2015 2:54 PM

To: Raszka Shelley

Subject: Please pass this on to the Oregon House Agriculture & Natural Resources Committee :

We have just been made aware that there are five new anti-predator bills in the Oregon Legislature: House 

Bills 3515, 2050, 3140, 3188 and 3514. Writing on behalf of three voting adults at the below address, we 

vehemently oppose all five of these bills and hope that your committee will refuse to recommend them. 
  
Thank you. 
  
Zucker family 
1966 Orchard St. 
 Eugene, 97403 


